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Scottish Executive Autumn
Conference

The Scottish Executive Committee (SEC) will hold an Autumn Conference on 11
October in Glasgow. The event aims to strengthen engagement among Scottish
branches and prepare for the 2025 conference.

The decision to host this event was made following a recommendation from the
NEC subcommittee for devolved nations. The conference is designed to build
branch networks, deepen local campaigns, and foster collaboration.

The conference will be a mix of sessions involving all delegates and also
workshops, with a focus on building local campaigns and town committees. Each
branch which falls under the remit of the Scottish executive committee is invited
to send one delegate.

This is an excellent opportunity, ahead of the 2025 conference, for branches to
come together and begin to identify campaign issues. The conference will hear
from speakers on a range of issues from alternative tax proposals, living rent and
parliamentary engagement.

Further information, and the nomination form, is on PCS Digital.

https://www.mypcs.pcs.org.uk/s/article/Scotland-Executive-Committee-Autumn-Conference

